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Dear Residents

Parking News
Following our long standing campaign of lobbying the
Council, we finally have all the necessary approval and more
importantly funding to add some additional parking to the area
nearest Innox Park.  This will help to reduce the strain on
some of the parking issues.

We appreciate this is not going to resolve every parking
issue in the street, but are confident that it will reduce the
strain felt by many.  We will continue to monitor what
affect this has to see if more needs to be done.

If you have any questions about this or any other issues that
affect you in the area, please do get in touch with us.

Regards

Sarah Moore & Tim Ball

Sarah Moore
Local Campaigner

44 Kelston View, Bath,
BA2 1NP

sssomoore@gmail.com
07807013635

Follow Sarah on T witter: @sarahm_twerton

Cllr Tim Ball
1 Freeview Road, Bath

BA2 1DS
Timball1@virginmedia.com

01225 400834
Follow Tim on T witter: @timothyball


